
Information Evening - 20 March 2024 
Interested in one of our courses next year? Then why not come along to our 
Information Evening – Wednesday 20 March (4.30pm – 6.30pm). 
Kevin Harrington 
  

 

We offer well-established courses in: 

Art, Animation, Illustration & Design Media, Multimedia with Games Design, Journalism, 
Photography Travel & Tourism with Airline Studies, Event Management and Computer 
Skills for Business. 

New for this year is a course in 3D Animation! 

If you are interested in one of our courses starting in September 2024 and would like to 
find out more, why not come along to the Information Evening on the 20 March between 
4:30 pm and 6:30 pm in the college. 

It will be your chance to meet our staff and talk about the range of courses we have on 
offer. 

Our courses prepare students for the world of work and further study. We have an 
excellent track record of students progressing to degree courses in Universities and 
Institutes of Technology. 

 

 

 


